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	Subject
	Potential Litigation Against a Supplier

	Summary
	To record the decision of the Police and Crime Commissioner regarding potential litigation against a supplier



	Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent Decision



DECISION
	1.
	Consideration has been undertaken in relation to participating in potential litigation against a supplier for providing defective products. 
In order to make an informed decision on possible next steps, further investigation of such potential legal merit needs to be undertaken.
The amount made available by the Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent for the above purpose is £10,000.
It is in the best interests of the police fund in Gwent not to publish further information about the potential claim, or its merit, at this time.



	Jeff Cuthbert B.SC., MCIPD, Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent

	I confirm I have considered whether or not I have any personal or prejudicial interest in this matter and take the proposed decision in compliance with my code of conduct.  
Any such interests are recorded below.
The above request has my approval.

This report has been signed by the Chief Executive on behalf of the PCC as per Part 3c, Scheme of Consent and Delegation, Paragraph 9 of the Manual of Corporate Governance

	Signed[image: ]

	Date: 14.12.2023
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	Name
	Sian Curley 

	Position
	Chief Executive

	Telephone
	01633 642200

	Email
	commissioner@gwent.police.uk 
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